
 

 
 

July 17, 2023 

 

 

To The Portage County Community: 

 

 

The NAACP is sponsoring a countywide Youth Empowerment Rally for the first time this year. The 

event will feature a silent walk to bring awareness to some of the concerns that remain problematic for 

our children, like bullying and sextortion.  Additionally, the event will include bouncy houses, food 

trucks, (tacos, hotdogs, fries and ice cream), educational breakout sessions, music from a radio station 

announcer, a line dance instructor and more.  We still could use the financial assistance of our county 

organizations and corporations to make everything at the event free. Please consider giving back to our 

community.      

 

The event will be held at Streetsboro High School, Monday August 7, 2023, from 3:00p to 6:00p.  Your 

financial support and attendance at this event are vital to its success. It is a community affair, and we want 

our children to know that we care about them.  The event theme is “Your Safety Is Important To Us.” 

Please consider supporting the event with a Gold, Bronze, or Silver-level sponsorship.  For your 

convenience, we have set-up a PayPal account on our website: www.portagecountynaacp.org  

 

Gold -     $5,000.00 

Silver -    $4,000.00 

Bronze -  $3,000.00 

Patron – any dollar amount 

 

The Portage County NAACP remains committed to working in and supporting our local community as 

we come together to address and resolve complex concerns.   

 

With sincere appreciation,   

 

 

 
 

Renee Romine 

President, Portage County NAACP 

Email: portagecountynaacp@gmail.com 
Website: www.portagecountynaacp.org 

Phone: 330-338-8202 

Portage County Branch Unit 3211-B 

1400 E Main St, Kent, OH 44240 

www.portagecountynaacp.com 
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